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Robyn Tice

From: Ericka Burnett

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:22 PM

To: Brian Spencer; Gerald Wingate; Jewel Cannada-Wynn; Larry B. Johnson; Sherri Myers;

Andy Terhaar; P.C. Wu

Cc: Robyn Tice; Don Kraher; Elaine Mager; Sonja Gaines; Eric Olson; Lysia Bowling; Sherry

Morris

Subject: Review of Architectural Review Board Decision - 101 E. Main Street, Palafox Business

District, C-2A, Signage

Attachments: Memo to City Council with Attachments 101 E. Main Street.pdf

To: City Council President and Members of City Council,

From: City Clerk, Ericka L. Burnett

Re: Review of Architectural Review Board Decision - 101 E. Main Street, Palafox Business District, C-2A, Signage

Please see the attached documents related to the above mentioned Architectural Review Board Decision.

Sincerely,

Ericka

Ericka L. Burnett, CMC | City Clerk | City of Pensacola
222 W. Main Street | Pensacola, FL 32521 | 850.435.1606 office | 850.435.1620 fax
eburnett@cityofpensacola.com | www.cityofpensacola.com

For Non-Emergency Citizen Requests, Dial 311 or visit Pensacola311.com

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and employees will be made
available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing.


